Dear Artist,

My name is Karina Hernández-Boodhoo and I write to you from the Office of

Festivals and Events of the Culture Ministry of Holguín, Cuba. The Office

of Festivals and Events, wishes to create a link to communicate with other

artists and cultural institutions all over the world. We have visited this

website and would like to get in touch with you, to evaluate and think of

ways in which we could cooperate with each other.

Here in Holguín we have many Festivals you would be interested in

participating; their main aim is the promotion of young arts in all its

manifestations, painting, music, dance, theater, literature, and many

others, as well as the promotion of different cultures and ways of living,

and defending the cultural roots that form each distinctive culture.

Every year we celebrate, from May 2 to 8, the Romerías de Mayo festival,

and we are currently preparing its XV edition corresponding to the year

2008. The festival takes place within the city of Holguin, and all

cultural institutions of the province are involved; museums, cultural

centers,  parks, libraries, and streets, beginning with the inaugural

parades all through the city. The city is divided in areas dedicated to

different art manifestations, with stages where there is music all night

long, from sunset till dawn. In the mornings we have the theoretical event

Memoria Nuestra (Our Memory) which debates the cultural and identity

values inherited by our predecessors and the ways of improving and

applying them to the new eras, and the new art and thought currents. Also

in the mornings and in most of the afternoons and evenings we inaugurate

art expositions, book presentations, video art exhibits, and craftsmanship

shows.  All day long, the streets of the city become stages for national

and foreign dance and theater companies. The whole city becomes the

festival, and the festival becomes the city. You can walk from one place

to another and take part of art performances, concerts, and dance

presentations on your way, for each street is a stage.

The first day of the festival, a large parade through the city is

organized, and the symbol of our city, the Baibrama axe, inherited from

our aboriginal ancestors, is carried all the way up the 458 steps of the

stairway built in the highest geographical point of the city, the Hill of

the Cross.. You can read more about this symbol, and about the festival at

www.baibrama.cult.cu.

As to accommodation I can tell you we count on the commercial offer made

by the Cultural Travel Agency Paradiso, who offers lodging at the Pernik

Hotel, which is located in the city of Holguin, less than ten minutes away

from Central Park, which is the heart of the festival. The agency also

offers transfer services from the airport to the hotel and back, and other

transportation services, at a fair price.

There are absolutely no restrictions as to nationalities. In fact, the

more representations from other countries we have, the closer we are to

achieving our dream of turning the event Romerías de Mayo into the World

Festival of Artistic Youths.

I can send you, upon request, the invitation letter to the festival, so

that you can begin raising funds to participate.

Hoping to hear from you,

Respectfully,

Karina Hernández-Boodhoo

Office of Festivals and Events

hernandez@baibrama.cult.cu
